Math CC 7 – Adamo
Final Week, June 15th – 19th, 2020

Dear Parents / Students:
Well….. we can almost say we did it!  These have been some crazy weeks for all of us!  I never thought I would be trying to teach students via on-line.  I guess it is safe to say I never thought I would experience many things we have been experiencing in life these past few months.  I hope all of you are doing fine, staying healthy, safe and most of all talking with each other about what is going on in today’s world and how our children can make a difference in the future.  I have complete confidence in all of them.  They are very respectful of each other no matter their background.  They see each other as the same.  Now if they can teach the world how to do this!  
This coming week is the final week to turn in any assignments or assessments.  Final day to turn in any work is, Friday, June 15th,.  I have posted a review packet and answer key on my web site for this Monday, June 15th.    This packet covers the standards we have taught for the 3rd trimester while learning remotely. These pages are optional for them to choose which ones they need for extra practice and/or review. Each page represent a given standard and has practice problems on the front with sample problems and notes about the standard on the back.   On Wednesday – Friday of this week, June 17th -19th, students will be able to go on Seesaw and pick any standard they want to retake.  Each standard is a separate activity.    If a student has below a 3.2 on any standard, they may retake the standard for a better grade.  This can not hurt their grade only improve it.  Along with this remember this is a “No Harm” grading period.  This means if the final grade for this 3rd trimester is lower than the grade they received at the end of the 2nd trimester, I will manually change the grade to the grade they received for trimester 2.  Even though this is our current procedures, I recommend students retake any assessments they did not pass the standard for their own learning as these are a foundation for math next year!
If there are any questions or concerns that I may answer regarding this coming week, please do not hesitate to email me.  
As always, thank you parents for your support and collaboration and for the support you have given your child during this distance learning at home.  Thank you to the students for stepping up and getting it done!  You had more responsibility put on you in a quick minute, just over night!  You took on the challenge, you did your work, you accomplished what needed to happen!  I know it is not easy to do some homework when you are at home and have many other options to do besides schoolwork.  This too is a characteristic that will help you in the future as your education becomes more and more your own responsibility!  I am so proud of all of you!

Stay healthy and safe,
Mr. Adamo



